
 

NOTICE OF MOUND PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING FOR REVIEW OF 
AMENDMENTS TO THE 2040 MOUND COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Mound Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at 
7:00 p.m., or as soon as possible thereafter, as part of its special/rescheduled meeting being 
held on Tuesday, July 18, 2023 in the Centennial Building,  5341 Maywood Road, Mound, MN 
for review of amendments to the 2040 Mound Comprehensive Plan that includes proposed 
changes to the involved chapters related to the City’s mixed use districts to provide for medium 
density residential (8 to 15 dwelling units per acre) and to consolidate the mixed use 
regulations into a general category.   The proposed amendments are related to the City’s 
comprehensive plan health check and moratorium for multiple family projects in the City of 
Mound that was approved by City Council at its March 14, 2023 meeting.    
 

Information about the proposed project is available for viewing on the City of Mound website 
(www.cityofmound.com) and at City Hall during regular office hours or by appointment.    
Written or email comments about the proposed amendments will be accepted and should be 
directed to Sarah Smith at 2415 Wilshire Boulevard, Mound, MN  55364.  Email comments can 
be sent to sarahsmith@cityofmound.com.   Comments or emails received by 11:00 a.m. on 
Thurs., July 13, 2023 will be included in the Planning Commission agenda packet. Comments 
received after that time will be presented to the Planning Commission at the meeting.   
Information submitted will be made part of the public record. 

By: Sarah Smith 

Community Development Director 
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